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Turtles – Parents Meeting

Dear Parents/ Carers

We would like to offer you the opportunity to come to visit the new SRB for a stay and play session 
but also to meet to discuss your child’s targets and progress as well as an opportunity to answer any 
questions you may have. 

These sessions will be on Thursday 19th and Friday 20th March in the afternoon. So it is not too 
overwhelming for the children we have split the children in to their class groups and will be inviting the 
parents of Sparkle room on Thursday 19th and Shine room on Friday 20th March. The session will run 
from 1:10pm to 2:30pm and within this time you will have the chance to talk to the staff about how 
your child is progressing and meet with Angela Storey, class teacher, so we can share the progress 
from their last pupil learning plan and also give you the new targets.

We will have activities set up both inside and outside that you can do with your child.

As a recap if you drop off at the new door your child is in the Sparkle room if you drop off at the 
original Turtle door your child is in the Shine room.

Many Thanks

Emma Wyatt and Angela Storey

Turtles – Parents Meeting

Please complete and return:

Meeting on: ______________________________ at _______________________________

I/We will attend the allocated stay and play session

I/We do not wish to attend the stay and play session

Child name:__________________________Parent name:______________________________
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